
 

 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Hamilton, Chair of the Standing Committee on Private Members’ Bills, presented the Tenth 

Report of the said Committee which is as follows: 

 
 
 
 Your Committee has considered the following Bill and has agreed to report the same with 

amendment: 

 
 Bill No. 301 – The Western Christian College (Amendment) Act, 2003 

 
 
 And further, that the fees respecting Bill 301 be remitted to the petitioners, less the cost of 

printing. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 Doreen Hamilton 
 Committee Chair 
 
 
 
June 10, 2003 
 


